
Labour Department’s public
occupational health talks cancelled

     To continue efforts in maintaining social distancing and minimise the
risk of infection, the Labour Department announced today (April 29) that the
following public talks have been cancelled. Enrolled participants will be
informed of the cancellations.
 
May 5: Health hazards of hot environment at work (Activity Room I, G/F, Hong
Kong Central Library)
May 13: Occupational health of office workers series (III): More exercise,
smart work (Lecture Room 2, Sha Tin Town Hall)
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